
                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT of Call for Offers  
12/2024/Resilient Thessaly  

 
 

GWP-Med, as represented by its Host Institute MIO-ECSDE is conducting an open call for offers for 
the “Replacement of Rainwater Collector for the Floodwater Draining of Bara Area to the Ditch of 
Balkoura”, Municipality of Trikala in the framework of the “Resilient Thessaly” project funded by 
The Coca-Cola Foundation and supported by Coca-Cola Hellas and Coca-Cola 3E. 
 
Contract Price: EUR 285.000, including VAT 

 
Award criterion: The Most Economically Advantageous offer with criterion the lowest price 
 
Duration of contract: Up to 30/10/2024 
 
Place of works: Municipality of Trikala, Thessaly 
 
Deadline for Application:  04 June 2024 
 
Publication of Call: The call for Offers is posted on the website of GWP-Med 

(https://www.gwp.org/en/GWP-Mediterranean/). 

Interested applicants are advised to study carefully all sections of the Call, ToR and Annexes as 
published and ensure they meet the general requirements as well as all specific qualifications 
described. Incomplete applications will not be considered. Please make sure you have provided all 
requested materials.  
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